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Higher Options 2022 – A Valuable Resource for Leaving Certificate Students 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

Higher Options will take place on Thursday 22nd September 2022 at RDS Simmonscourt, Ballsbridge, 

Dublin.  
 

Higher Options is the largest and most comprehensive exhibition for Leaving Certificate students, mature 

students, teachers and parents who want to know what third level university and college options are 

available and how to apply for them. 

 

Exhibitors from Ireland, the UK, Europe and beyond will attend. It is the essential event for anyone who 

wants career guidance and information on how to progress to further or higher level study.  
 

Coláiste Bríde Guidance Counselling Service is providing an opportunity for this year's 6th year students 

to participate in the event. Tickets for Higher Options cost €10.00. Please note that ticket numbers are 

limited and will be sold on a first come, first served basis. Students will be presented with an opportunity 

to have lunch in Dundrum Town Centre on the day, if they so choose. A further expense to bear in mind is 

transport, which will be organised closer to the event. 
 

Interested students are asked to submit €10.00 (ticket only) in an envelope, clearly labeled with name, 

class and Higher Options, to the office on or before 14:45 on Thursday, 15th September 2022. As proof 

of payment each student must: 

 

1) Ask the office for a Higher Options ticket receipt, which they should retain as proof of payment. 
 

2) Write down the unique receipt number opposite their name on the Higher Options Ticket List 

posted on the wall outside the Guidance Counsellor’s Office (beside Mr. Moynihan’s 

Office/across from the Geography Room).   

 

If you fail to comply with the above YOU MAY LOSE YOUR TICKET. 

 

Ticket money is non-refundable/transferable and students who have failed to pay for a ticket by the closing 

date will NOT BE ELIGIBLE TO PARTICIPATE.  

 

Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Aisling Mc Donald 
 

 

Aisling Mc Donald (Guidance Counsellor) 


